SEG: Poster Theater Update

Friday, October 23, 2009 4:48 PM

From: 

"Technical Program Online" <techprog@seg.org>
View contact details 

To: 

"Alfred Frasheri" <frasherialfred@yahoo.com>


Dear Alfred Frasheri,

We would like thank those of you who answered the call to submit an optional electronic preview file of your poster presentation.  Our final tally came to 92 electronic presentations out of the 250 total posters or roughly a submittal rate of 33%.  This is a tremendous response, thank you.

We are excited about this enhancement to the Technical Program and are encouraged that many of you have taken advantage of this opportunity to reach a larger portion of the SEG community.  Throughout the conference please motivate your fellow members to stop by the Poster Theater and utilize this valuable resource.  Your feedback is welcome as we look to further improve this avenue of communication.

Regards,


John Castagna 
2009 Technical Program Chair 

Norman Allegar 
2009 Technical Program Poster Chairman
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